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Upcoming events 
Tuesday 7 May 
Electrical Safety Program 
Thursday 9 May 
RPS Cross Country 1:30pm 
Friday 10 May 
Mother’s Day Stal 
Friday 3, 10, 17 & 24 
PCYC Grade 5/6 
Thursday 16 May 
Cross Country Back-Up Day 
Wednesday 22 May 
National Simultaneous Storytime 
Blue Dress Up Day 
Thursday 23 May  
School Photo Day 
School Association Meeting 3:20pm 
Tuesday 28 May 
NWPSSA Cross Country 
Friday 31 May 
Assembly 1:30pm 
Friday 7 June 
Moderation Day 
Monday 10 June 
Public Holiday 
Monday 17 – Thursday 20 June 
Parent Teacher Meetings 
Friday 5 July 
Last Day of Term 2 

 

Term dates 

Term 2 

Monday 29 April – Friday 5 July 

Term 3  

Monday 22 July – Friday 27 September 

Term 4 

Monday 14 October – Thursday 19 

December 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 2 MAY 2024 

Welcome to Term Two!  
 

Firstly, I would like to thank our staff, students, 
and families for an amazing start of term and 
for making me feel so welcome and part of the 
Ridgley Primary School Community. I feel very 
honoured to be Acting Principal this term, 
whilst Mrs J is having a well-deserved holiday. 
I am sure she will bring back many stories to 
share with us all.  
 

The Teaching and Learning which I have 
witnessed at Ridgley, is brilliant and the staff 
are grateful for the support they received from 
you all and we thank you for allowing us to be 
part your families and trusting us to be part 
your child’s education journey. 
 

A very settled start to the term has ensured all 
students have been able to confidently set 
goals and begin the many learning programs 
that we offer here at Ridgley Primary School. I 
am pleased to report the start of term has been 
exceptionally positive with a significant focus 
on having all students well organised and 
ready for class lessons. All staff have very 
clear expectations that the students are in 
class on time with their equipment and are 
ready for learning and actively participating in 
their learning. 
 

Whilst on morning duty, it has been very 
pleasing to see our students arriving each day 
with a smile on their face and ready to learn. It 
was great to hear all the wonderful things that 
our families did over the holidays. 
 

As the weather has cooled it is essential that 
students have a school jumper to put on when 
heading outside to play and head home, 
please check in the Lost Property basket if 
your child has lost theirs. School beanies are 
also available from the school office.  If you 
could remind your child to take off their shoes 
if they are muddy or wet when they enter the 
building and replace them with slippers that 
would be amazing. The removal of shoes will 
assist with this vital aspect of our daily work. 
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Our School Attendants are doing an amazing 
job keeping our facilities clean and hygienic.  
 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me to discuss 
your child’s educational journey at Ridgley 
Primary school.  
 

Stay safe everyone and remember to always 
choose kind!   
 

Go Bombers! 
 

Mr Wolarczuk  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fun times at Launching into Learning 

 
 
MSP SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 

Our MSP School Photography 
Day is Thursday May 23.  
Information will be sent home   
soon.  
 
 

 

END OF TERM 
TOKEN DRAW WINNERS 

 
Congratulations to our End of Term 1 Token 
Draw winners: 
 

BELONG Eva  

RESPECT Grace 

ACHIEVE Katie 

GROWTH Lylah-Rose 

 

These winners each received a Scholastic Book 
Club voucher. 
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Term 1 
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More fun times at Launching into Learning 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

Breakfast Club is back and will be on every 

Thursday, commencing next Thursday May 

9th.  The Gym will be open from 8:30 -

8:55am.  

Breakfast club is FREE and all students are  

welcome. There will be toast, cereal and hot 

chocolate available.  

  

If your child has any allergies or intolerances 

and will be coming to breakfast club please 

let the school office know in advance.   

Any dairy/lactose free milk will need to be  

provided by the families.  

  

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REMINDER 
 

A reminder that if your child is absent from 
school or there are any changes to end of day 
travel arrangements that you must contact the 
school office. 
 
 
NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 
 

Our next Newsletter will go home on the last 
week of Term. Any updates to this information 
will be placed on Seesaw. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact details 

904 Ridgley Highway, Ridgley, Tas 7321  

Phone  03 6435 7291   

Email  ridgley.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au 

Web  www.decyp.tas.gov.au  

PARENT GROUP BAKERY FUNDRAISER 
 
The Parent Group will be running a Sunrise 

Bakery Fundraising Drive this Term. Order 

forms will be sent home with eldest in the family 

on Tuesday May 14.  Order forms and money 

need to be returned to the school by no later 

than Friday June 7.  

             

            

http://www.decyp.tas.gov.au/

